
 

 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2009 
 
Chevron USA 
Attn: Kierstin Hardland 
11111 S. Wilcrest Drive 
Houston, TX 77099 
 
Notice of Drilling Operations 
Township 6 South, Range 96 West, 6th P. M. 
Section 7: NENE 
Garfield County, Colorado 
Well numbers: Chevron 11D-7D, Chevron 12A-7D, Chevron 12C-7D, Chevron 12D-7D, Chevron 
13C-7D, Chevron 13D-7D, Chevron 14A-7D, Chevron 23D-7D, Chevron 24A-7D, Chevron 24B-7D, 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hardland, 
 
Pursuant to Rule 305.e.(1).B., of the Rules and Regulations of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation 
Commission (“COGCC”), Petroleum Development Corporation, Inc. (“PDC”), as Operator, hereby 
gives notice to you that it intends to commence operations for the drilling of  a well or wells for oil/and 
or gas on the referenced lands no sooner than (30 days). As surface owner you have the responsibility 
for notifying any affected tenant of the proposed operations. 
 
These well locations have been staked and you were originally consulted with on February 14, 2007. 
The Chevron 13A-7D well has been drilled; however, the remaining permits expire on August 4, 2009, 
and we plan on refilling the permits. Should you have questions or require additional consultation, 
please contact Terry Tracy at his office (970) 870-8655 or mobile (970) 734-7078. If you wish to 
appoint a tenant for the consultation, please contact Terry as early as possible with contact information. 
 
You should already have a copy of the COGCC’s brochure describing surface owner rights and 
responsibilities, and a copy of the COGCC’s Policy for Onsite Inspections. If you require additional 
copies please let Terry know. 
 
Very truly, 

 
 

Sarah M. Garrett 
Landman/Permitting Agent 
Petroleum Development Corporation 

Petroleum Development Corporation 
 

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203 
Ph: (303) 860-5800, Fax: (303) 860-5838 

 


